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Koalas living in NSW are in dire peril. 
 
Their natural habitats have been decimated and this needs to end now before it is too late and 
they are extinct. 
 
Re-instating their natural habitats and protecting the last existing ones needs to be prioritised. 
 
Shame on us if this is not done and a massive loss is not prevented. 


